12 May 2006

1 5 MAY 2006

The Mayor Christchurch City Council P O Box 237 Christchurch

Dear Sir

As a ratepayer and responsible pet owner I wish to adamantly oppose and resent the draconian measures proposed by Ray Spring's The Christchurch Cat Control Campaign. While I agree about responsible pet ownership and the ongoing need for owners to neuter their pets I totally disapprove of the suggestion to introduce traps and euthanasia of cats "breaking the curfew" but also the limitation of 1 cat per household.

I wish for this letter to be included in any opposing submissions made on behalf of the above campaign and to be heard in any meeting that may arise. I am out of New Zealand from mid May to late July (while we are overseas out animals will be cared for by another responsible person) and would appreciate a letter advising of any outcome of this absolutely ridiculous proposal.

Thank you for your time in reading this letter.

Yours faithfully

